
Dear Senator Moore 
 
  
 
Re: Inquiry into Health Legislation Amendment (Midwives and Nurse 
Practitioners) Bill 2009 and two related Bills 
 
  
 
As someone who has had three beautiful homebirths, it seems extraordinary 
to me that the Australian government is prepared to give women a choice 
to kill ever more viable babies before and near birth, but at the same 
time is unprepared to give women the right to choose to have their babies 
at home.  The left hand does not seem to know what the right hand is 
doing.    
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Faye O'Carroll 

 


